
 
October 15, 2019 

 
The Board of Supervisors met at 9:00 o’clock A.M. with Kyle Schultz, Chairman presiding. All members were present.  

 Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 

The Board recognized the retirement of Terry Lally, Bridge Foreman and thanks him for 45years of service to the County. 

The Board recognized the resignation of Crystal Price, Motor Vehicle Deputy in the Treasurer’s Office. 

A motion was made by Skoog, seconded by Muhlbauer to approve the plans and specifications for Bridge Replacement Project 

 No. BRS-SWAP-C024(122) –FF-24, E16 Bride over Big Creek. 

 Motion was passed unanimously. 

A motion was made by Blum, seconded by Vogt to allow rural dwelling tax abatement for a garage and addition on property 

 owned by Dean Ahrenholtz located at 2915 S Avenue.  Parcel 19-05-100-001. 

 Motion was passed unanimously. 

A motion was made by Skoog, seconded by Muhlbauer to approve the application for a Commercial Tax Abatement for the 

 Anderson’s Denison Ethanol, 2404 Hwy 30, Denison.  Parcel 13-21-100-012. 

 Motion was passed unanimously. 

The board met with Craig Malone of Hoffman Insurance Agency to discuss Medicare Part B Reduction.  No action was taken at 

 this time. 

A motion was made by Vogt, seconded by Muhlbauer to approve the Crime Policy Renewal with Thams Insurance Agency. 

 Motion was passed unanimously. 

During Citizen’s Input the Board discussed the LMR and the communication tower project with Dan Mundt. 

On motion duly seconded the Board adjourned at 11:46 o’clock A.M. 
 
Agendas for the next meeting are posted and available at the Courthouse on Friday at 4:30 o’clock P.M. preceding the next 

 meeting. 

 
 

 
___________________________________________                        ___________________________________________ 

                                       County Auditor         Chairman 


